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December 5, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr Vice President:

I am concerned about derangement. The president has never been

very rational or stable and this week’s Facebook diatribe suggests he is

deteriorating and his remaining 46 days in office could be quite destructive.

The prospect of losing his audience, his leverage to bully people and possibly

also his freedom will increase his desperation. There are frightening hints

such as replacing the pentagon staff and keeping the Biden team out of

military intelligence offices all while COVID is ignored as it devastates the

country. Sadly you continue to remain silent about these attacks on our

system. As the only other elected member of the administration and the

principal player in the 4th and 6th clauses of the 25th amendment it is

important that you be prepared to act.

Please assure me that you have lined up the support to remove the

President.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our constitution.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


